Subject: Hollywood Media District 2017 Assessments

From: Lisa Schechter

Date: 06/02/2016 01:27 PM

To: Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>, <dennis.rader@lacity.org>
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Dear Rita and Dennis:

In accordance with our management contract with the City, the Hollywood Media District BID did not authorized any assessment increases
for the 2017 assessment year. | have taken the time to review all 526 parcels with the Hollywood Media District based upon the APN that
you were kind enough to supply. | have found several inaccuracies with the APN’s - due to consolidations as well as new acquisitions and
construction projects with the district boundaries.

Since this is my first time reviewing these APN’s it has taken me longer to understand and uncover the delations, consolidations, and
issuances of new APNs. | have indicated in RED the changes that need to be made. Need a bit of help with the govt parcels moving to
non govt since the two (2) of the sites where sold to Vet Hospital (formally US Post Office) as well as to the LGBT Center (formally EDD).

Let me know if | can have a bit of more time - | think that | can complete the consolidation with the correct information no later than Friday
June 10, 2016.

Regards,

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA 90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax
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